
News from the office...  
 

For the month of  September, the students here at Naples 
Preschool Academy will be learning all about community 
helpers. If  you are a community helper, and would like to 

come in and do a small presentation for either the school or 
your childs’ class, please let the front office know. 

 
We would like to show our appreciation to all of  our  

wonderful grandparents by hosting a small gathering in the  
village between 7am and 10am on September 7, 2018.   

 
We will be having Mighty Kicks Soccer starting in the 

month of  September. It is a 10 week program and the cost is 
$100 and that includes a t-shirt.  

 
Teddy Bear Portraits will be out to take school pictures on 

September 11th and 12th.  
 

Sertoma Speech and Hearing will be out for screenings on 
September 28th at 9:00am. 

 
We have so many fun things planned for the upcoming 

school year. Make sure to read over the newsletter every 
month to see what fun things are planned for the month. 

 
We would like to remind you to please check your child in 

and out using your ProCare fingerprint daily. If  you do not 
have a fingerprint or it does not work, please see Danielle or 

Janet at the front desk. 
 

NPA is looking for donations of  gently used toys (infants 
through age 5), old towels, clothes, etc.  

 
A reminder that NPA closes at 5:30pm. There is a late pick 
up fee of  $3 per minute. So please be here on time to avoid 

any extra fees! Also, there is a $100.00 referral credit to your 
account for every family you bring to NPA!! Thank you for 

all your cooperation and sharing your children with us. 
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September 3rd—Labor Day (NPA CLOSED) 

September 7th—Grandparents Day Celebration 

September 10th—Mighty Kicks Start Fall Season 

September 11th and 12th—Picture Day 

September 28th—Sertoma Speech and Hearing 
Screening @  9:00am 

September 11th,  ALL VPK CLASSES AND SIBLINGS  

photos will start at 9:00am. You will be able to 
view your photos from 3:30pm to 5:30pm 

 

September 12th, INFANTS, 1s, 2s, and 3s 
photos will start at 9:00am. You will be able to 

view photos from 12:00pm to 1:00pm and then 
3:30pm to 5:30pm 



Turning 2 
Ariana 9/8 

Turning 4 
Gage 9/1 

Landon 9/12 

Jude 9/14 

Turning 5 
Kailee 9/13 

Pathu 9/19 



INFANT NEWS 

Fall is right around the corner! 

In our infant room we are moving and groov-

ing. Some of us have teeth and some of us 

are scooting on our bottoms. We are all trying 

to babble with each other.  

This month we will be talking about communi-

ty helpers. We will be learning how to help 

out in the community. Such as helping pick 

up trash, clean up and make our place 

clean.  

Please remember to keep on reading books 

to your child, sing ABC’s, and counting.  Also, 
please remember to label all clothing with 

first and last name as well as all food and bot-

tles.  

Thank you for sharing your babies with us! 

-Ms. Ivy 

ONEs NEWS 

We would like to start off by welcoming 

our new friend Thomas to our class! 

This month we will be having lots of fun 

learning about community helpers, prac-

ticing our colors, shapes, letters and num-

bers.  

Ms. Yudy would like to remind you to keep 

reading to your children and talk about 

good manners! 

Please remember to label everything that 

your bring in for your child including their 

food, extra clothes, blankets, etc. 

Thank you for letting me watch your chil-

dren grow! 

-Ms. Yudy 

TWOs NEWS 

This month we welcome Kaius and Tegan to our class! 

We will be learning our shapes and colors! We will also be 

learning about community helpers such as Firefighters, 

mail persons, Liberians, and more!  

As a reminder, please remember to check your childs’ 
folder for art work that they made just for you! 

Thank you for sharing your wonderful children with me! 

-Ms. Marissa 



THREEs NEWS 

Hello September! 

This month we will be focusing on Community helpers, we will be speaking on construction 

workers, Doctors/Nurses, Firefighters/Police and teachers. Shapes of the month are square, 

cylinder and octagons. Numbers will be 3,4,and 5. Colors are white and red. Our letter focus 

Ee-Hh. Happy Birthday to our friend Landon. 

 I would also like to remind families to bring in a change of clothes to keep in their 

cubbies. 

Thank you! 

-Ms. Danielle 

VPK A & B NEWS 

We would like to give you a warm welcome to our VPK class. Ms. Carol, Ms. Shame-

ka, Ms. Suerene and Ms.  Carolina will be the VPK teachers. We are excited  for our 

friends this school year and to make lots of new memories and great adventures.  

We will first begin working on name recognition and school rules.  

Thank you, VPK teachers 

Ms. Carol, Ms. Shameka, Ms. Suerene and Ms. Carolina 


